
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see attached a letter from the Australian Communications and Media Authority issuing Rabidi N.V. 
with a Formal Warning for contravening the Australian Interactive Gambling Act 2001.

We would appreciate it if you could forward this Formal Warning to Rabidi N.V. to ensure that it has been 
brought to their attention.

Yours sincerely,

Interactive Gambling Taskforce
_________________________ ____

Australian Communications and Media Authority

T +61 2 9334 7700    F +61 2 9334 7799

E  igtaskforce@acma.gov.au

www. acma .gov.au

IG Taskforce

From: IG Taskforce </o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=819d8a3ad9d14e29a3479728784750
74-IG Taskforc>

Sent: Friday, 18 March 2022 4:05 PM

To: info@gcb.cw

Subject: FW: Advice to Gaming Control Board Curacao regarding Formal Warning to 
Rabidi N.V. [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

Attachments: Advice to regulator re Formal Warning - Gaming Control Board Curacao (Rabidi 
N.V.).pdf; 2022.03.18 - Formal Warning - Rabidi N.V..pdf












